
President’s Newsletter - September 28, 2022 

Gentlemen, 

The Men’s Club Board met today to discuss the upcoming golfing events for the 
year 2023. As of now we have no idea if or when the golf course will be 
overseeded or when the opening date might occur. Sorry we are no help to you in 
that regard, but if we get some concrete evidence, we will pass it on to you.  

Our Men’s Club dues for the 2023 year are now payable. The dues will be 
$136.00. There will be a refund to you if the golf course does not open, with 
$36.00 deducted for the SCGA dues.  

Mike Budd will be sending an entry form for you to sign up in the next 2 days.  

The 2022 Calendar of Events has been changed. Due to the delayed opening of 
the golf course the October 10th General Membership Meeting is cancelled.  

As the opening of the golf course becomes apparent, we will be preparing for the 
end of the year events along with two great upcoming Tournaments.  

In closing, a reminder that Hank Schuette’s celebration of life ceremony will be 
October 1st at 1:00 pm in the Desert Vista Ballroom.  

Tom Sweet 

President 

 


